
ATTACHMENT 2  
SUMMARY AND RESPONSE TO COMMENTS RECEIVED DURING THE NOTICE PERIOD OF  

JULY 7, 2016 THROUGH AUGUST 22, 2016  
 
Official notice of proposed changes to California Code of Regulations, title 5, regarding the new 
Cooperating Agencies Foster Youth Educational Support categorical program, was published on July 7, 
2016. The original proposed text was made available for public comment for at least 45 days from July 7 
through August 22, 2016. The notice specifies the process to comment on the proposed changes. No 
written comments were received during the 45-day comment period. A public hearing was held during 
the Board of Governors meeting on July 18, 2016, at the Chancellor’s Office. There was one public 
comment during the meeting. Pursuant to Standing Order 206, subdivision (b)(3), the Chancellor’s Office 
has summarized the written comments and proposed responses below for adoption by the Board.  
 

Public Comment 

John Stanskas, Vice-President, Academic Senate for California Community Colleges 

Mr. John Stanskas voiced the Academic Senate’s general approval of Cooperating Agencies Foster Youth 

Educational Support (CAFYES) and CAFYES implementing regulations.  He did not offer specific 

comments on any portion of the regulations. 

Proposed Response 

None needed. 

  


